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TURF MAINTENANCE, inc. Proudly Servicing Your Community
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Agri-Tech’s Early Fall Newsletter (September - October)

At this time of year, most lawns may have experienced summer stress and should start to
recover.

Agri-Tech applies the Early Fall Fertilizer September - October.

With the onset of cooler temperatures over the new few months, fertilizer will aid in the
recovery of lawns with summer stress. Cooler temperatures will also play a role with some new
growth.

This is also the time of year to seed your lawn. If you are not already scheduled for seeding,
your Service Technician will make suggestions for seeding if your lawn requires it. Please don't
hesitate to call the office to request a seed quote earlier, should you feel your lawn needs it.
Please keep your irrigation system up and running until at least the 2nd week in November.
This will allow you water you lawn should the weather stay warmer and also to water any seed
work you may have done.

Please keep leaves and fall debris off the lawn to minimize damage.

Enjoy the Holiday Season and we thank you for your business,

Agri-Tech Staff
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